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COUNCIL MEETING – 25 JANUARY 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Steve Matthews for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Housing:- 
  
“Now that plan for the redevelopment of Stockton High Street has got underway, 
what are the final financial costs for the purchase of the Castlegate Centre, the 
relocation of the businesses to other locations within the Town Centre and 
elsewhere, any incentives financial or otherwise to these business's, the demolition, 
the staffing and legal costs. If you could kindly break down the financial details in 
your response?” 


